

In 2009, The NSPCC produced a report about violence in teenage relationships. The survey included the responses of 1,353 teenagers. This included 91 detailed responses. The results were as follows:

Girls, compared to boys, reported greater incident rates for all types of violence. Girls, compared to boys, experienced violence more frequently and reported a greater negative impact on their welfare.
· 25% of girls and 18% of boys had experienced some form of physical violence.

· 1 in 9 girls and 4% of boys had experienced severe physical maltreatment.

· 75% of girls and 14% of boys stated it had a negative impact on their welfare.

· 75% of girls and 50% of boys had experienced emotional abuse.

· Most commonly this took the form of “being made fun of” and “constantly being checked up on”

· 1 in 3 girls and 13% of boys reported some form of sexual violence

· 70% of girls reported a negative impact on their welfare.
· A minority group reported that sexual violence was a regular feature of their relationship.

· Coercion was most often experienced by girls. Even when they thought the behaviour may be caring, some of the respondants were too scared of their partners to challenge the behaviour.
· Phones and other online technologies were used to monitor the partner’s behaviour – where they went, who they spoke to. This affected girls more often.

· Girls who had older boyfriends were more likely to experience violence.

· Girls between 13 and 15 were as likely to experience violence as those who were 16.
